
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MUNICIPAL OFFICERS OF THE TOWN OF 
OLD ORCHARD BEACH 

 
The Municipal Officers of the Town of Old Orchard Beach, Maine hereby give Public 
Notice that there will be a Public Hearing held at the Town Hall, Council Chambers, on 
September 1st, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. to consider the following: 
 
Shall the Town Council of the Town of Old Orchard Beach Amend the most recently 
adopted Town of Old Orchard Beach General Zoning Map to change a portion of the 
Industrial Zoning District to the Rural Zoning District, as shown on the Proposed Zoning 
Amendment Plan dated June 2020 prepared by BH2M, on the property located at Ross 
Road identified as MBL: 105-2-7.  To view the map, please contact the Town Planning 
Office. 
 
 
 
 
 
Per Order of the Municipal Officers this 18th day of August 2020. 
 
A True Copy 
Attest: 
s/Kim M. McLaughlin 
Kim M. McLaughlin, Town Clerk 
 


